
Worship Leader: 1 Clap your hands, all 
peoples! Shout to God with loud songs of 
joy!

ALL: 2 For the LORD, the Most High, is to be 
feared, a great king over all the earth.



WL: 3 He subdued peoples under us, and 
nations under our feet.

ALL: 4 He chose our heritage for us, the pride 
of Jacob whom he loves. 



WL: 5 God has gone up with a shout, the 
LORD with the sound of a trumpet. 6 Sing 
praises to God, sing praises!

ALL: Sing praises to our King, sing praises!      
7 For God is the King of all the earth; sing 
praises with a psalm!



WL: Sisters and brothers the Lord – Father, 
Son, and Holy Spirit - the King over all the 
earth calls you to himself today.

ALL: Let us sing and serve the Lord, just as 
our King has called us to do!



















O God, our great King, you have called us to 
be a holy and royal priesthood before you –
to serve you, in Christ, with glad hearts, 
putting away all malice and all deceit and 
hypocrisy and envy and all slander. But we 
have failed in these things. We have not 
served and loved you with our whole hearts 
and too often settle for dwelling in darkness 
rather than serving you in the radiance of 
your glory.



By your grace and mercy remind us of and 
refresh us in the Gospel and the calling which 
the Good News places on our lives. And by 
your Spirit at work within us, open our 
mouths to proclaim your glory and move our 
feet to follow in the ways of Jesus. For the 
sake of him, who loved us and gave himself 
for us.  Amen.

















Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be 
thy name. Thy kingdom come; thy will be 
done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this 
day our daily bread. And forgive us our debts 
as we forgive our debtors. And lead us not 
into temptation, but deliver us from evil. For 
thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the 
glory forever.   Amen.



1 So put away all malice and all deceit and 
hypocrisy and envy and all slander. 2 Like 
newborn infants, long for the pure spiritual 
milk, that by it you may grow up into 
salvation— 3 if indeed you have tasted that 
the Lord is good.



4 As you come to him, a living stone rejected 
by men but in the sight of God chosen and 
precious, 5 you yourselves like living stones 
are being built up as a spiritual house, to be 
a holy priesthood, to offer spiritual sacrifices 
acceptable to God through Jesus Christ.

1 Peter 2:1-5 ESV



6 For it stands in Scripture:
“Behold, I am laying in Zion a stone,

a cornerstone chosen and precious,
and whoever believes in him will not be put 
to shame.”



7 So the honor is for you who believe, but for 
those who do not believe,
“The stone that the builders rejected

has become the cornerstone,”



8 and
“A stone of stumbling,

and a rock of offense.”
They stumble because they disobey the 
word, as they were destined to do.

1 Peter 2:6-8 ESV



10 Once you were not a people, but now you 
are God's people; once you had not received 
mercy, but now you have received mercy.

1 Peter 2:9-10 ESV



9 And they sang a new song, saying,
“Worthy are you to take the scroll and to 
open its seals, for you were slain, and by 
your blood you ransomed people for God 
from every tribe and language and people 
and nation,
10 and you have made them a kingdom and 
priests to our God, and they shall reign on 
the earth.”

Revelation 5:9-10 ESV



1 I appeal to you therefore, brothers, by the 
mercies of God, to present your bodies as a 
living sacrifice, holy and acceptable to God, 
which is your spiritual worship.

Romans 12:1 ESV



11 And he gave the apostles, the prophets, 
the evangelists, the shepherds and teachers, 
12 to equip the saints for the work of 
ministry, for building up the body of Christ,

Ephesians 4:11-12 ESV










